
  
 

 

 

 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE - May 18, 2018 
DOG PARK CLOSED DUE TO HIGH WATER LEVELS 

 

 

TO THE RESIDENTS OF NELSON AND AREA 
 

The Department of Public Works would like to advise the public that the Dog Walk between the east 
entrance near Prestige Lakeside Resort and the entrance near the west end of the airport is CLOSED. 
Please adhere to the signage in place and do not use the dog park pathway until it re-opens. 

 

REMINDER:  

SANDBAGS ARE AVAILABLE 

Property owners who have had flooding issues in the past should consider protecting their property and reducing 
the risk of damage from potential flooding.  

• Empty sandbags are available under the orange bridge (Lakeside Park Parking Lot). 24/7 
• There is a large sand pile under the orange bridge for the public to fill sandbags (Lakeside Park Parking Lot). 
• The public is asked to fill their own sandbags.  
• Please bring a shovel / scoop to fill. 
• Do no over-fill the sandbags.  
• There is a limited supply of sandbags, so residents/businesses are asked to please take only what you need. 

Flood Preparedness and Sandbagging Tips: https://www2.gov.bc.ca/gov/content/safety/emergency-
preparedness-response-recovery/preparedbc/know-the-risks/floods 

In the case of an Emergency, call 911. 
 

For more information on protecting your property, 
 please call the Fire Hall at (250) 352-3103 or Public Works at (250) 352-8238. 
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